
HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 
from the

California State Clearinghouse
governor’s office of planning & research

The State Clearinghouse staff would like to extend our best wishes 
for a happy holiday season and a spectacular new year from us and 
ours to you and yours.  As 2009 comes to a close we reflect on an 
eventful year in planning, and look forward to the next. We are 
pleased to announce the availability of the following publications:

2010 Planners’ Book of Lists•	
2010 Planning, Zoning and Development Laws•	
Community and Military Compatibility Planning•	

Please see the OPR-SCH website at http://opr.ca.gov for these and other 
planning resources.

Reminder: 
The Office of Planning and Research and the State Clearinghouse will be 
closed all Fridays in December and January due to furloughs and State 
holidays.  

http://www.opr.ca.gov/planning/publications/2010bol.pdf
http://www.opr.ca.gov/planning/publications/complete_pzd_2010.pdf
http://www.opr.ca.gov/planning/publications/Military_GPG_Supplement.pdf

